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PRESS RELEASE 
 
The Edge, 04 September 2009 
 
Bina Puri gets RM37m contract  
 
KUALA LUMPUR: Bina Puri Holdings Bhd’s unit Bina Puri Construction Sdn Bhd has 
accepted a letter of award from Sunsea Development Bhd for a RM36.76 million contract for 
construction works on a proposed commercial development in Sabah, boosting the group’s 
current order book to RM2.32 billion. 
 
Bina Puri said the contract was for the earthworks, piling works, and construction of pile 
caps, basement slab and basement retaining wall for the project in Kota Kinabalu. The 
development project is expected to be completed within nine months. 
 
“The group has managed to secure new projects of up to RM1.15 billion so far in 2009, and 
is continuously bidding for new projects, both locally and overseas. The group is confident of 
securing (more) new projects before year-end,” Bina Puri said. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further enquiries, please contact : 
 
Cik. Surati Sujor  
Corp Communications Dept  
BINA PURI HOLDINGS BHD 
Tel  : 03-6136 3333 (3005)  
Fax  : 03-6136 9999  
E-mail : surati@binapuri.com.my   


